
The S’Mart Community is the St Martins
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a 
stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: 

 
 

RAFFLE and QUIZ NIGHT 
 

A  Huge Thank-You to all the St Martins families who worked so hard at selling the 

- we appreciate all your hard work and together with your help we have raised over $7000 for 

our School to go towards future plans for the 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Also, a massive thank you to everyone who came along to our Quiz Night.

turnout!  We appreciate your support, and hope you had a fabulous time.
 

Thank you to the people and businesses that contributed prizes towards our 

and silent auction - it would be great if everyone could support our sponsors! C

all winners!  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

Top Raffle Seller! 
We have a winner for the top raffle ticket seller in St Martins
Congratulations to Jerome Lea Tuilau who has been outstanding in his commitment to selling 
the most raffle books!!  
He has been working super hard at selling his tickets
amazing efforts in raising money fo
Well done Jerome - your $50 Westfield voucher will be with you soon!!! 
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QUIZ NIGHT THANK YOU! 

to all the St Martins families who worked so hard at selling the 

we appreciate all your hard work and together with your help we have raised over $7000 for 

chool to go towards future plans for the School Hall. 

Also, a massive thank you to everyone who came along to our Quiz Night.  What an amazing 

We appreciate your support, and hope you had a fabulous time.   

Thank you to the people and businesses that contributed prizes towards our 

it would be great if everyone could support our sponsors! C

    

     

   

We have a winner for the top raffle ticket seller in St Martins School!  
Congratulations to Jerome Lea Tuilau who has been outstanding in his commitment to selling 

He has been working super hard at selling his tickets and we are really impressed with all his 
amazing efforts in raising money for our school!!  

your $50 Westfield voucher will be with you soon!!!   
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to all the St Martins families who worked so hard at selling the Raffle tickets 

we appreciate all your hard work and together with your help we have raised over $7000 for 

What an amazing 

Thank you to the people and businesses that contributed prizes towards our raffle, quiz night, 

it would be great if everyone could support our sponsors! Congratulations to 

  

        

Congratulations to Jerome Lea Tuilau who has been outstanding in his commitment to selling 

and we are really impressed with all his 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
Working Bee 
 

Make a note of our next Working Bee
Sunday, September 16th   
9am – 12:00pm 
Come along and help doing a variety of jobs 
A yummy morning tea is provided
 
 

SmartTouch 2018! 
 

 

We’re looking forward to another awesome season of Touch next term starting in week 1.

had 50 teams last year, from 6 schools! Hopefully you’ve seen some of the posters around

school. 

Think about coaching! If you’ve never played touch it doesn’t matter as we will be offering a 

workshop run through Touch Canterbury to give you the skills you will need. The Year 0

referees also help coach the kids on the field during games.

Get your form into the office if you’d like to play touch next term and you don’t already have a 

team that is re-entering again this season. Contact Rochelle Kingi with any queries

team placements rochellejkingi@gmail.com

Entries close Friday 28th September

and costs. 

 

 

 

  

Make a note of our next Working Bee. 

Come along and help doing a variety of jobs around our School. 
A yummy morning tea is provided! 

We’re looking forward to another awesome season of Touch next term starting in week 1.

had 50 teams last year, from 6 schools! Hopefully you’ve seen some of the posters around

Think about coaching! If you’ve never played touch it doesn’t matter as we will be offering a 

workshop run through Touch Canterbury to give you the skills you will need. The Year 0

referees also help coach the kids on the field during games. 

your form into the office if you’d like to play touch next term and you don’t already have a 

entering again this season. Contact Rochelle Kingi with any queries

rochellejkingi@gmail.com  

September, last day of term 3. See the attached flyer for dates, times 

  

 

 

We’re looking forward to another awesome season of Touch next term starting in week 1.  We 

had 50 teams last year, from 6 schools! Hopefully you’ve seen some of the posters around 

Think about coaching! If you’ve never played touch it doesn’t matter as we will be offering a 

workshop run through Touch Canterbury to give you the skills you will need. The Year 0-4 

your form into the office if you’d like to play touch next term and you don’t already have a 

entering again this season. Contact Rochelle Kingi with any queries regarding 

last day of term 3. See the attached flyer for dates, times 

 

 

 



Steps to register: 

1. Fill out the individual entry form or get a team organised and appoint a team manager 

and coach. 

2. Team manager to enter online using the URL address www.sporty.co.nz/smarttouch 

3. On the Smarttouch home page fill out the touch team manager sign up form and submit 

it. 

4. You will then receive an email giving you the link to enter your player details. Please fill 

these out before the season starts. 

Remember the competition is social MIXED and you need to have a minimum of 3 girls on the 

field at a time except year 0-2.  Grades: Year 0-2, Year 3-4, Year 5-6, and Year 7-8. 
Help:  There will be information coming soon so you can sign up for some duties on signup 

genius. 

Looking forward to seeing lots of St Martins families down at Waltham Park. 

 

From the Smarttouch Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
receive email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? ***** 




